
 

 

Unfortunately, the OCA board regrets to announce the postponement of the 

Annual convention in August due to the ongoing threat  posed by the Novel 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak.   Our first priority is to the health, safety 

and well-being of our members, sponsors and exhibitors.   We are tentatively 

rescheduling this event for the first week of October. We will notify you as 

soon as more information is available. 

 

Stay safe and be well.  

 

Joseph Wilson 

OCA President 

 

 

 


